
The Trestleboard 

Unity Lodge No. 367 F & AM 

Vol. 15 No. 11, November 2017 

WWW.KENOSHAMASONS.ORG 

Lodge Phone 262-657-5575 

 
2017 Officers 

 
Worshipful Master 

Bill Shelley 262-498-3059 
wm@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Senior Warden 

Gerry Hansen 262-770-3214 
sw@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Junior Warden 

Tom Robbins 272-672-3398 
jw@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Senior Deacon 

Hector Cedeño 847-406-8714 
sd@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Junior Deacon 

Tom Hamilton 262-764-0805 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Bob Burgermeister 262-654-6190 
sec@kenoshamasons.org 

 
Web Manager & Editor 

Bob Burgermeister 262-654-6190 
webmaster@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 
We will have a catered dinner at 6:00 PM before our 
November 2nd meeting. Reservations are absolutely 

required and must be made by October 31st. The 
cost is $10 per person and you are responsible for 

that fee even if you don’t show up. RSVP to the 
Secretary (sec@kenoshamasons.org) 

 

The Master’s Words 

 
Greetings to All, 
          Regrettably, many of our members and or their families are 
experiencing health issues.  Please keep them in your thoughts and 
prayers, for a speedy recovery and safe travels as they attend to their 
needs. 
           October has been a very busy month. We thank Bros, Hall, 
Bergerson, Hansen, Smith and Jim Gename for their efforts at this 
year’s Magic/Variety Show. It was reported that, this was the best year 
ever. We also extend a special thanks to the KUSD and the Staff at the 
Mahone Elementary School for hosting the show. Back at the Lodge, 
the contractors did an outstanding job on the Lodge floorings. Stop by 
to see the dining room and Lodge room. They look great. 
           November should prove to be busy as well.  November 2nd is 
the Lodge ANNUAL ELECTION OF OFFICERS. We will be electing 
the three principal officers, WM, SW and JW, plus the Sec and Treas. 
The evening will start at 6pm with dinner. Reservations are required.  
Lodge will open at 7pm. Along with the election of officers, we also 
have petitions to act on and degree work to schedule. 
           I hope to see you at the November 2nd meeting. Please contact 
W. Bro. Burgermeister or myself prior to Oct. 31 to make your dinner 
reservation. 
Peace be with you and your family, 
       . Bro. Bill 

 

  

 
 

 
November Birthdays  
11/01 Brian J. Samuelson 

11/02 Jerry J. Brown 
11/02 Joseph G. Sofie Sr 

11/03 Hector J. Cedeno-Silva 
11/06 Adam M. Stoll 

11/08 Ricky P. Romano 
11/13 Bruce H. Eggert 

11/16 David M. Cogshall 
11/16 Benjamin R. Sauceda 

11/17 Edward H. Schiller 
11/24 Thomas A. Eide 

11/24 Frederick C. Duprey 
11/28 Olger M. Bergerson 

 



 

Joppa Lodge #9, MW Prince Hall F&AM  
Joppa Lodge #9 meets on the 2

nd
 and 4

th
 Sunday of 

each month.  Lodge opens at 6 PM. 
 
 

 
 

Job’s Daughters Bethel #77 
 
Hello Masonic Family, 
We hope to see you at some of our upcoming meetings. 
Meetings are held every second Tuesday and fourth Saturday 
each month.  
If you know of anyone who may be interested in joining Job’s 
Daughters, please feel free to contact Mom Alicia Bohman at 
(262)488-7172. 
 
Jobie love,  
Mom Alicia Bohman 
 Bethel Guardian, Bethel #77 
 

 

We still have four Brothers who have not settled up 

for 2017 dues. If their dues are not paid by 

November 30
th

, they will be suspended for non-

payment of dues. While we don’t take this lightly, 

nor do we want to suspend anyone, Grand Lodge 

requires that this action be taken. Members still in 

arrears are Hector C., James L., Robert M. and Ethan 

W.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Editor/Secretary 

The Great Flooring Project is done! We still have to put the 
office back together, but the place looks great. Thanks to all 
the Brothers who helped move furniture and kept things 
running. 
Our election meeting is Nov. 2. Please come and help us elect 
a new slate of Lodge officers for 2018. 
More degree will be coming up soon. Let WM Bill know if you 
can help with any of the parts. 
Happy Veterans Day and Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
I’ll see you in Lodge! 
 
Fraternally, 
Bob Burgermeister, HPM 
Editor, Web Manager and Secretary/Treasurer 

sec@kenoshamasons.org 

 

The Trestleboard (Vol. 15, No. 11) is an irregular publication of Unity 
Lodge #367, F&AM, 4320 Washington Road, Kenosha, Wisconsin 
53144-4250 Send comments or suggestions to:  
editor@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 

 
 

 

Dates to Remember  
November 2017 

Oct 22 – Joppa 6:00 PM 

Nov 2 – Unity Stated 7 PM (ELECTION) 

Nov 12 – Joppa 6:00 PM  

Nov 16 – Unity Stated 7 PM 

Nov 23 – Thanksgiving Day 

Nov 26 – Joppa 6:00 PM 

 

Every Wednesday – Lodge Clean Up with coffee and rolls 8 

AM, and Degree Practice 10 AM. 

 

November Masonic Anniversaries  
Edward H. Schiller 

W. Bruce T. Haubrich 
W. Gerald S. Hansen 

Alvin F. Pryse Jr.  
W. Stephen E. Hunt 
Thomas R. Walker 
W. Pat R. Kuhner 
James E. Twomey 

Joseph P. Fanfarillo 
Jeffrey B. Woosley 

W. Thomas Hamilton

 
Trestleboard Deadline is the 15

th
 of every month.  Please submit 

articles via email to: editor@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


